Dear Sir/Madam,

Detention of refugees is neither humane nor in Australia's best interests.
These people have already suffered, and we are making their worse.
Further, the record shows that refugees turn out to be great assets to the
nation that accepts them. Why are we wasting public money to degrade and
damage people who could help our country develop? It's a no-brainer.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Terry Lustig

tel.





